
VITROHM
ANNOUNCEMENT
KFF and KTF Series Product Termination (EOL)

Dear Valued Customer,

This announcement serves as formal notification that Vitrohm Portuguesa - Unipessoal, Lda. is discontinuing 
the production of the KFF and KTF Series. Vitrohm Portuguesa - Unipessoal, Lda. acknowledges the obligation 
to promptly inform our customers of the end-of-life of these products to enable our customers the ability to 
prepare for alternatives.
Our intent is to support these products for a limited time in order to allow for future planning by all of our 
customers, therefore, we will offer last time buy opportunities to support your needs.
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March 07, 2022

KEY MILESTONES AND DATES

Product Line

KFF and KTF Series March 07, 2022 April 05, 2022

PTN Date End-of-Sales

BUY CONDITIONS

• All purchase orders are non-cancelable and non-returnable

Vitrohm Portuguesa - Unipessoal, Lda. appreciates and values our business relationship and looks forward to 
your continued interest in our products. While we regret any inconvenience this announcement may cause, we 
are eager to supply your future product requirements with our world-class quality product lines.

To best serve you, all inquires and requests should be directed through the normal sales channels (sales 
account manager or customer service assistant).


